
Like many of you, we are not in the office but continue to work for our 
community remotely.

Our monthly Chamber Board Meeting conference on Zoom.

FROM THE CEO
We take this opportunity to thank the 

community for their energy to help others 
during these challenging times. Keep your 
ideas and help coming our way. Of course, 
our prayers and thoughts of care are sent to 
the many people working on the front lines. 

Thank you to our medical workers, first 
responders, essential workers, and volunteers. 

You are the best!
Your board of directors and chamber staff 

constantly work to bring value to your 
community. Find out how you can benefit 

and participate in this process by calling us at 
(407) 796-2230. 

Don Long, President/CEO
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